
 

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

5. CONSIDERATION OF THE RECENT ELECTION PROCESS 
 
 At its last meeting, the Board received a report from the Council’s Electoral Officer on the October 

2004 elections. 
 
 It was agreed to place this matter on the Order Paper for further discussion, with a view to making a 

submission to the Justice and Electoral Committee. 
 
 The Council’s Electoral Officer was in attendance to discuss this issue with members. 
 
 The Board agreed to prepare a submission, to be considered at a meeting of the Community Services 

Committee to be held on Wednesday 26 January 2005. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


